Absence Management Pocketbook
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this
absence management pocketbook by online. You might not require more mature to
spend to go to the book start as with ease as search for them. In some cases,
you likewise get not discover the statement absence management pocketbook that
you are looking for. It will utterly squander the time.
However below, in the same way as you visit this web page, it will be
correspondingly enormously simple to acquire as skillfully as download guide
absence management pocketbook
It will not admit many epoch as we tell before. You can get it even though be
in something else at home and even in your workplace. suitably easy! So, are
you question? Just exercise just what we come up with the money for under as
skillfully as review absence management pocketbook what you behind to read!

Farm Management Pocketbook John Nix 1977
The Pocket Book of Refrigeration and Ice-making Alexander James Wallis-Tayler
1907
Project Management Pocketbook Keith Posner 2014-05-07 The Project Management
Pocketbook is a practical, step-by-step guide to managing a project through to
completion. It looks at each key stage and identifies the management techniques
that can be applied. From objective-setting through to implementation, the book
stresses the importance of good communication, teamworking and influencing
skills. All too often, books on this subject cover the process of project
management and not the people aspects. This Pocketbook addresses both. "Project
management requires a multitude of skills - from vision and planning, to
monitoring, communication, leadership and, of course, delivery. This pocketbook
pulls together best practice from these diverse areas into one simple, easy-toread booklet. Refreshingly, it has been written from a general business
perspective (rather than I.T.), and is therefore applicable to anyone managing
change."Adrian Guttridge, Vice President UK & Ireland, EDS "A lively guide
based on real events that any of us may encounter in our everyday life at work
or (as I found out after reading this) at home."Johann de Waal, Director,
International SOS Insurance Services Ltd
Active Service Pocket Book Bertrand Stewart 1912
Anger & Conflict Management Pocketbook Paul Blum 2015-09-16 Explosive,
uncontrolled anger is both frightening and damaging. Whether it's verbal abuse,
physical intimidation, violence, aggression, or a combination of these, trying
to manage very angry pupils is tough. It’s energy-sapping and can leave us
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feeling frustrated, powerless and, sometimes, inept and weak. This Pocketbook
is highly practical in demonstrating how to cope when tempers fly in the
classroom, the corridor, the playground or, indeed, the staffroom. Find out
about the anger cycle; how to recognise early warning signs and intervene to
prevent an eruption; how to handle angry explosions/conflict situations; how to
repair relationships following an outburst; how to teach children to manage
difficult emotions and how to maintain your sanity. Paul Blum pulls no punches,
taking us into fighting, steaming and ‘happy slap’ territory. However, you’re
in the hands of an expert who really does give you a survival toolkit.
Pocket Book of Hospital Care for Children World Health Organization 2013 The
Pocket Book is for use by doctors nurses and other health workers who are
responsible for the care of young children at the first level referral
hospitals. This second edition is based on evidence from several WHO updated
and published clinical guidelines. It is for use in both inpatient and
outpatient care in small hospitals with basic laboratory facilities and
essential medicines. In some settings these guidelines can be used in any
facilities where sick children are admitted for inpatient care. The Pocket Book
is one of a series of documents and tools that support the Integrated Managem.
Talent Management Pocketbook Andy Cross 2016-07-31 p>How to find, keep and get
the best from the people who can make an enterprise thrive is the subject of
the Talent Management Pocketbook, now in its 2nd edition. It features
checklists and self-assessment tools to gauge current talent management
strategy and pinpoint where improvements can be made. Included too are examples
of outstanding talent management practices. How do you judge with confidence
that someone will succeed in a bigger role? The book describes how the
‘potential profiler’ can help identify potential talent in the key performance
areas. It is one of several helpful models described. Blending talent in order
to build talented teams is another focus of this illustrated pocketbook. It
deals with its subject in clear, concise terms with the emphasis on providing
practical solutions. The Talent Management Pocketbook has been written for
trainers, HR and recruitment professionals, and for line managers with
responsibility for retaining and developing talented team members.
Key Account Manager's Pocketbook Roger E. Jones 2013-01-01 The new, 2nd edition
of the Key Account Manager's Pocketbook gives practical advice on how to keep
and develop important customers, thereby maximising ongoing revenue streams,
reducing sales costs, improving investment planning and increasing market
knowledge. It opens by describing the key account manager's role and then goes
on to describe how to rise up the so-called customer perception ladder, moving
from a simple commodity supplier to developing a solid, long-term business
partnership with your key customers. The author next explains how to develop
the 'key account development plan', how to increase your influence with the
decision-maker in your key account (relationship management) and how to win new
business. The final chapter runs through the essential steps of key account
handling. There are short exercises throughout which, if carried out, will help
to reinforce the key learning points.
absence-management-pocketbook

2/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 24, 2022 by guest

Openers and Closers Pocketbook Paul Tizzard 2015-09-16 Hot on the heels of
their success with The Icebreakers Pocketbook, authors Alan Evans and Paul
Tizzard have once again harnessed their enthusiasm and creativity to write The
Openers & Closers Pocketbook - a collection of themed and non-themed activities
to give training workshops effective and memorable beginnings and endings.
'This is a selection of short exercises and pithy stories to top and tail
courses', says Tizzard. 'We've included quick icebreakers and lengthier, more
involved activities, as well as short anecdotes to set the tone.' The emphasis
of The Openers & Closers Pocketbook is on simple activities that require the
minimum amount of preparation - in the authors' words, 'grab and go' activities
that will give trainers new and imaginative ways to enhance their training
delivery.
The Aviation Pocket Book Richard Borlase Matthews 1913
Absence Management Pocketbook Max Eggert 2015-09-16 The Absence Management
Pocketbook examines why people take time off and what caring, committed and
professional managers can reasonably do about it. Sixty practical suggestions
for reducing absenteeism are detailed, followed by a look at the legal aspects
of employment and advice on how to introduce an absence control policy. The
author also looks at the costs of absenteeism (monetary and psychological) and
five ways of measuring absence. This is an updated edition of the previously
entitled Controlling Absenteeism Pocketbook.
Flexible Working Pocketbook Anne Dickens 2015-09-16 Flexible working recognizes
individuals' differing needs, lifestyles and life stages. It's about creating
an environment in which people can achieve a work-life balance that leads to
fulfilment inside and outside their place of work. The Flexible Working
Pocketbook looks at the reasons for creating a flexible working environment and
at the benefits for the individual and for the employer and its customers.
Flexible working options are many and varied. They involve an organisation
changing where, when and how their employees work. The Flexible Working
Pocketbook explores the different options for flexible working, looks at how to
introduce flexibility across the organisation, how to encourage 'flexible
behaviour' and how to measure its success.
Induction Ruth Sangale 2020-08-19 At work today, with technology constantly
changing the ways we communicate, the expansion of global working and the
increasing mix of cultures working together, anyone can feel anxious when
facing a new job. How you, the employer, communicate their start date, welcome
and inform them and help them to integrate with new colleagues will have an
effect on the rest of their working time with the company. The better the
introduction prestart,the easier it will be for the newcomer to settle in,
understand their goals and identify the appropriate behaviour for success.
The Surgeon's Pocket-book Joshua Henry Porter 1891
Essential Pocket Book of Emergency Chemical Management David R. Quigley
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1996-02-21 Save time - and maybe a life - with The Essential Pocket Book of
Emergency Chemical Management. This detailed, no-nonsense guide contains all
the information first responders need to quickly and effectively manage a
chemical spill or leak. It efficiently presents information in an easy-to-use
table format throughout two sections. The first section lists more than 600
chemicals and chemical compounds and their specifications as follows: The
common chemical name. The DOT number - a standardized number issued by the U.S.
Department of Transportation and posted on the outside of the carrier,
identifying the cargo. CAS number - the substance's Chemical Abstract Services
number, which accurately identifies a substance when several pseudonyms are
present. Form - a brief description of the substance's appearance. NFPA code a three-digit code representing health, flammability and reactivity hazards
associated with the substance as issued by the National Fire Protection
Association. Vapor pressure - a relative ranking of how much vapor will be
given off at room temperature. Water solubility - an indication of how soluble
the substance is in water. PPE (Proper Protective Equipment) - a listing of the
level of protection recommended for a moderate-size spill. Incompatibilities a listing of those classes of chemical compounds that may react with the listed
substance. Spill - recommended procedures for cleaning up spills. Decon recommended procedures to decontaminate spill areas. Fire - recommended fire
fighting agents and methods. First Aid - health issues important to first
responders. Special - important issues associated with the specific chemical.
The second section of this valuable book contains isolation distances and
reporting information for each chemical. It is organized as follows: DOT
Isolation - circular isolation distances recommended when no fire is present.
DOT Take Cover - downwind isolation distances recommended when no fire is
present. RCRA Waste Number - waste identification numbers. Reportable
Quantities - reportable quantities for potential wastes. When seconds count,
rely on The Essential Pocket Book of Emergency Chemical Management. With this
compact resource as your guide, you can leave those unwieldy volumes and
computers behind - leaving you more time, energy, and confidence at the
accident site.
Punch's pocket book for 1844 (-1881). 1874
Assertiveness Pocketbook Max A. Eggert 2014-05-07 This handy pocketbook looks
at the reasons for non-assertive behaviour and the differences between
assertive, aggressive and passive behaviour. It contains advice on how to
overcome self-defeating beliefs and how to deal with recurring problems. "Will
appeal to anyone in human resources or management training. It is successful in
keeping jargon to a minimum without loss of precision. The concepts are
immediately relevant, and each page will offer you a new idea, a new skill or a
new way to look at a situation."Louise Campbell, Associate Director, Human
Resources, Societe Generale Australia Ltd. "This pocketbook provides at a
glance the skills required for a lifetime."Tracey Luscombe, Human Resource
Manager, Manchester Unity Friendly Society in NSW
Newnes Radio and RF Engineering Pocket Book Steve Winder 2002-10-08 Preface;
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Propagation of radio waves; The decibel scale; Transmission lines; Antennas;
Resonant circuits; Oscillators; Piezo-electric devices; Bandwidth requirements
and modulation; Frequency planning; Radio equipment; Microwave communication;
Information privacy and encryption; Multiplexing; Speech digitization and
synthesis; VHF and UHF mobile communication; Signalling; Mobile radio systems;
Base station site management; Instrumentation; Batteries; Satellite
communications; Connectors and interfaces; Broadcasting; Abbreviations and
symbols; Miscellaneous data; Index.
The Sailor's Pocket-book Sir Frederick George Denham Bedford 1920
Structural Engineer's Pocket Book Fiona Cobb 2004 Until now there has been no
comprehensive pocket reference guide for professional and student structural
engineers. The Structural Engineers Pocket Book is a unique compilation of all
table, data, facts, formulae and rules of thumb needed for scheme design by
structural engineers in the office, in transit or on site. By bringing together
data from many sources, this pocket book is a compact source of job-simplifying
information at an affordable price. It is a first point of reference as well as
saving valuable time spent trying to track down information that is needed on a
daily basis. This may be a small book in terms of its physical dimensions, but
it contains a wealth of useful engineering knowledge. Concise and precise, the
book is split into 13 sections, with quick and clear access to subject areas
including: timber, masonry, concrete, aluminium and glass. British Standards
are used and referenced throughout. *the only book of its kind for structural
engineers. *brings together information from many different sources for the
first time. *comprehensive, yet concise and affordable.
Marketing Pocketbook Neil Russell-Jones 2014-01-01 The Marketing Pocketbook is
authoritative, comprehensive and - with its clear, concise, factual wording easily accessible. Authoritative because it is written by an experienced and
highly respected management consultant. Comprehensive because of the sheer
volume of facts that this Pocketbook manages to squeeze in. The content is
structured into three parts. The first part explains the basic concepts and
looks at what marketing is. The second deals with the marketing process, in
other words how to go about it. The final part of the Pocketbook looks at
putting the theory into practice. All the fundamentals of marketing are
covered, from market research and developing a marketing strategy to planning
and implementing marketing campaigns. And accessible because we strip away all
the unnecessary padding and present nothing but the key facts.
Time Management Pocketbook Mike Clayton 2017-10-16 "We cannot manage time. All
we can do is learn how to use the time that we have, as well as we can", says
Dr Mike Clayton, author of the all-new Time Management Pocketbook. Illustrated
throughout, the book begins by explaining how to plan your time, how to balance
the advantages of feeling in control against the necessity of remaining
flexible, and how to adapt to changes. It then deals with ways of working that
will make you more productive and looks at strategies for tackling one of the
biggest problems you face: the challenge of ‘too much’. A summary of the eight
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most popular time management systems in use comprises the penultimate section
of the book. The author does admit, though: "I’m no fan of systems. Instead, I
prefer broad principles, and a well-stocked box of tools to apply to different
situations. To me, a system is a principle applied rigidly. And at some point,
it won’t apply. That’s why I filled this Pocketbook with ideas to try; not just
a single system." The book concludes by looking at how organisations can treat
time as a strategic asset, systematically making better use of it for the
greatest possible return
Managing Change Pocketbook Neil Russell-Jones 2011-01-01 The Managing Change
Pocketbook is for all those people responsible for managing change or wishing
to understand an imposed change. Now in its 3rd edition this popular title in
the Pocketbooks Series explains what change is and why it is necessary, why
some change needs proactive management, the effects of change on people, how to
gain commitment, how to manage change, the tools available, ways to
communicate, and examples of success and failure.
Stress at Work Jeremy Stranks 2005-04-18 Work-related stress and resulting
sickness absence costs the UK economy about £3.7 billion every year (HSE
research). In this jargon-free guide, Jeremy Stranks explains what stress is
and what causes it, how people respond to stress and cope with it, how stress
can be evaluated and managed and what employers’ legal responsibilities are.
Written for managers, HR professionals and safety reps, the emphasis of this
book is strongly on practical advice and solutions. The author provides simple
tools to measure and assess stress and shows how to deal with a range of
stress-creating workplace situations, such as bullying, harassment and violence
at work. The book also details how to implement a stress management system that
complies with the new HSE Management Standards to avoid civil claims and
criminal sanctions by the enforcement agencies. End of chapter key points draw
out the implications of the preceding text for the employer and an executive
summary shows the main aspects that senior management have to be aware of. In
addition, the book contains forms and templates to help with managing stress.
These are also available for download on the companion website. Stress at Work
will also be a valuable reference for students on the following courses as part
of modules concerned with Human Factors: NEBOSH Certificate and Diploma
courses, MSc courses in Occupational Health and Safety Management, IOSH
Managing Safely, British Safety Council diploma and NVQ level 3 and 4 courses
in Occupational Safety and Health. Jeremy Stranks has 40 years of experience in
occupational safety and health enforcement, management, consultancy and
training. He is a founding member of NEBOSH and has lectured on numerous
training courses on all aspects of health and safety. His company Safety and
Hygiene Consultants offers companies advice in drawing up Health and Safety
policies, writing risk assessments and audit procedures.
Discipline & Grievance Pocketbook Ruth Sangale 2015-09-16 Grievances and
disciplinary matters are immensely disruptive and time-consuming, and most
managers struggle to know how to deal with them. The Discipline & Grievance
Pocketbook offers practical help. It stresses the importance of understanding
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the root causes of conflict and identifies the management practices that need
to be in place in order to help prevent problems arising. The book first looks
at how staff issues can be resolved informally, through mediation, and then
goes on to describe the formal procedures for both grievance and disciplinary
cases before finally dealing with the dismissal process. Informative case
studies bring author Ruth Sangale's advice sharply into focus.
Deception in Selection Max A. Eggert 2016-04-15 The latest research suggests
that 33% of people lie deliberately to achieve employment. The costs of mishires are significant in terms of management time, selection and reselection
costs and potential legal costs. There are 101 opportunities for applicants to
economize with the truth, exaggerate or simply lie, both on their CV and at
interview. They may be desperate in a competitive job market; they may think
that exaggeration is an expected part of the process or they just rely on the
fact that many employers still fail to make the most rudimentary of checks of
what they are told. Max Eggert’s Deception in Selection will help you, the
recruiter, to understand how and why candidates deceive. The book examines
proven techniques and tactics to balance the interview game, to restore equity
in the face of the clever approaches that sophisticated candidates bring to the
interview. Although there is no foolproof way of identifying deception, you
can, with practice, become amazingly accurate if there is a commitment to
master the basics. The object of this book is to learn how to detect more
effectively the fabrications that candidates present in selection situations
that would have a direct adverse effect on their performance in the job.
Reading it will encourage you to look at lying and truth telling in a new light
and discover how pervasively lies and self-deception influence selection
decisions. This is a must read guide from a best-selling business author for
all those who participate in the selection process.
Change Management Pratibha Messner 2013-11 How do you react to organizational
change? With confusion and fatigue? Does it leave you disoriented and lost?
What if you are the one chosen to implement the change? Do you need information
to equip you for your next project? But don't have time to go through a few
hundred pages of theory? Then read this new pocketbook! Inside, Pratibha and
Wolfgang Messner take you through the phases of change and look at areas often
ignored such as due diligence for a business case, communication to
stakeholders, change initiatives across cultures, and managing risk. It's a
snappy booklet with all the key information, presented in an easy-to-digest
format. Preparing you for the journey to better days.
The Colliery Engineer Pocket-book of Principles Rules, Formulæ, and Tables ...
Thomas J. Foster 1891
Performance Management Pocketbook Pam Jones 2014-08-15 Performance Management
is about getting results, getting the best from people and helping them to
achieve their potential. Employee engagement has an important role to play in
this, it is about the emotional commitment to the organisation and its goals.
In this second edition of the Performance Management Pocketbook, readers will
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find plenty of tips and techniques to enhance their performance in the
following areas: leading others to achieve results; understanding the impact of
their own style; engaging and motivating others; creating high performance
teams; setting clear objectives; managing performance difficulties and coaching
and delegating effectively. The book contains illustrative case studies and
each chapter has a helpful review and actions section. The author Pam Jones is
a member of the Ashridge Business School open programme management team. Her
responsibilities cover a suite of programmes encompassing performance
management, influencing and general management skills. "In an ever-demanding
and competitive world, OK and average simply aren't enough - performance
matters. If you want to get the best out of your people, then this book is
packed with advice and ideas on how to do that." Lydia Hatley, Leadership
Change Manager, Argos "Very useful - a practical and comprehensive guide for
all leaders who truly value their team." Claire Dobbs, Managing Director, Havas
Life London.
Telephone Skills Pocketbook Mary Richards 2015-09-16 The Telephone Skills
Pocketbook covers every aspect of using the telephone to improve business
performance. It highlights the importance of good communications skills, the
need to build rapport, favourite bad habits and how to avoid them, how to take
control of a call, how to keep customers happy, and more. There are separate
chapters on receiving and making calls. The former includes 10 easy ways to
give your caller a bad experience and 10 easy ways to give your caller a good
experience. The latter explains how to get through to people and get the
information you need, as well as how to complain and negotiate on the 'phone.
In conclusion, the author sets out the rules for becoming a telephone 'superuser' and for fulfilling the super-user's oath: 'I will be in charge and make
the 'phone work for me; I will seek out time-eaters and destroy them; I will
use super-user control techniques at all times'. For more on using the
telephone as a selling tool, see The Telesales Pocketbook.
Reward Pocketbook Kathy Daniels 2015-09-16 This book covers a broad spectrum
from job evaluation systems and how they help staff to understand different job
benchmarks, to a range of financial incentive schemes and other benefits which
are important to employees - helping you to build loyalty, motivation and
productivity. The author highlights the pitfalls of some schemes, using real
case studies and offers advice and guidance on packages that work.
Restorative Justice Pocketbook Margaret Thorsborne 2014-09-04 Schools that have
adopted the ancient principles of restorative justice in their approach to
behaviour management report better relationships with young people, greater
engagement in learning and a greater development of social and emotional
competence among learners. No surprise, then, that interest in restorative
practices is growing. It's all about relationships. Wrongdoing is viewed
through a 'relational lens'. All those responsible for and affected by the
behaviour are involved in solving the problem. Working in conference with a
teacher/facilitator, participants come to understand the harm done to people
and relationships. Accepting that such harm creates obligations and
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liabilities, they then focus on repairing the damage and putting things right.
Expert practitioners Margaret and David provide a thorough grounding in
restorative practice, with worked examples and easy-to-follow teacher scripts
to get you started. If RJ is new to you, you'll be a convert in no time!
'Concise, comprehensive and accessible, this book is an essential companion for
any school beginning its restorative journey and an aide-memoire for those
already embarked.' Mick Levens, Deputy Head, Forest Hill School 'I welcome this
pocketbook as a practical and clear guide for school staff on using the
spectrum of restorative practices with pupils.' Graham Robb, Education
Consultant and Youth Justice Board member 'If you're searching for the
'something' in the 'something must done' be mantra, you should read this book.
It de-mystifies the use of restorative approaches in schools, clearly and
simply outlining theory and practice, as well as offering a persuasive case for
change. Its straightforward, informative style and common-sense, step-by-step
approach make it essential and enjoyable reading for both new and experienced
practitioners.' Si?n Williams, Behaviour Inclusion Co-ordinator, London Borough
of Lewisham
The Soldier's Pocket-book for Field Service Garnet Wolseley Wolseley (Viscount)
1874
People Managers Ian Fleming 2016-02-11 Describes ways to manage difficult
people and their problems. Problem areas include: the poor performer, difficult
individual, reluctant team player, persistent late-comer, slow learner,
isolated individual and unsupportive boss.
Managing Upwards Pocketbook Patrick Forsyth 2015-09-16 How to get the best from
your working relationship with your boss and other senior people is the subject
of The Managing Upwards Pocketbook. It begins by looking at what makes a good
boss and what drives the relationship - from both the subordinate's and the
boss's perspective. There is advice on how to build a partnership that is
constructive, straightforward, trusting and mutually beneficial. Under the
heading 'working to create impact' the book deals with such matters as taking a
brief, objectives and targets, using timings and deadlines to advantage, and
progress reports. Subsequent chapters detail how to communicate with senior
people (including listening to each other), how to get agreement and how to
handle difficulties such as poor information flow, broken promises, the 'leave
it to me' syndrome and more serious issues such as bullying and sexual
harassment. Job appraisals, are dealt with too.
Execution Larry Bossidy 2009-11-10 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • More than two
million copies in print! The premier resource for how to deliver results in an
uncertain world, whether you’re running an entire company or in your first
management job. “A must-read for anyone who cares about business.”—The New York
Times When Execution was first published, it changed the way we did our jobs by
focusing on the critical importance of “the discipline of execution”: the
ability to make the final leap to success by actually getting things done.
Larry Bossidy and Ram Charan now reframe their empowering message for a world
absence-management-pocketbook

9/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 24, 2022 by guest

in which the old rules have been shattered, radical change is becoming routine,
and the ability to execute is more important than ever. Now and for the
foreseeable future: • Growth will be slower. But the company that executes well
will have the confidence, speed, and resources to move fast as new
opportunities emerge. • Competition will be fiercer, with companies searching
for any possible advantage in every area from products and technologies to
location and management. • Governments will take on new roles in their national
economies, some as partners to business, others imposing constraints. Companies
that execute well will be more attractive to government entities as partners
and suppliers and better prepared to adapt to a new wave of regulation. • Risk
management will become a top priority for every leader. Execution gives you an
edge in detecting new internal and external threats and in weathering crises
that can never be fully predicted. Execution shows how to link together people,
strategy, and operations, the three core processes of every business. Leading
these processes is the real job of running a business, not formulating a
“vision” and leaving the work of carrying it out to others. Bossidy and Charan
show the importance of being deeply and passionately engaged in an organization
and why robust dialogues about people, strategy, and operations result in a
business based on intellectual honesty and realism. With paradigmatic case
histories from the real world—including examples like the diverging paths taken
by Jamie Dimon at JPMorgan Chase and Charles Prince at Citigroup—Execution
provides the realistic and hard-nosed approach to business success that could
come only from authors as accomplished and insightful as Bossidy and Charan.
The P. & O. Pocket Book Peninsular and Oriental Steam Navigation Company 1908
The Ladies' Book of Etiquette, and Manual of Politeness Florence Hartley 1876
The Absence Management Pocketbook Max Eggert 2000
The Coal and Metal Miners' Pocket-book of Principles, Rules, Formulæ, and
Tables Thomas J. Foster 1893
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